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Comments: I am opposed to the development proposed by Powdr on Holland Lake. The lake is too small for

development of that size. The impact on wildlife such as loons, bears and Canada lynx to name a few would be

adversely affected. Additionally water quality would suffer under the pressure of such an expanded facility. Don't

be blind to marketing strategies. Powdr bills itself as creating "soulful" experiences. This is ironic given that

pristine wilderness is not lacking soul. In fact, so much of what makes Holland Lake a place naturally spirit-filled

would be permanently lost.  Wildlife and precious pristine environments are best protected by preventing outsized

development such as Powdr's proposal. And the public is best served by protecting pristine environments from

damaging development and by preserving, "the quiet beauty of our state, the grandeur of our mountains. . .*"

*Preamble to the Montana State Constitution. 


